Nosakhare, Shereda

From: Sepi Aghdaee <saghdaee@mills.edu>

Sent: Wednesday, November 19, 2014 10:40 AM

To: Jill Broadhurst

Cc: Nosakhare, Shereda

Subject: Re: Request for additional info_Graffiti Abatement Mural Grants
Attachments: Mural authorization agreement.doc

Hi Jill,

We appericiate your mural proposal very much and have approved $2,000 to be allocated to the project. In order for this item to
go forward and funding to be allocated the City Attorney will require either a signed agreement (attached here) between the
artist and the property owner or the signed waiver of owner permission no later than Monday.

Piease don't hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns.

All the best, Sepi

Sepi Aghdaee

MPP/ MBA Candidate, 2016

Public Policy Program .

Lorry | Lokey Graduate School of Business
Mills College

510.407.0053

On Thu, Nov 13,2014 at 12:07 PM, Sepi Aghdaee <saghdaee@mills.edli> wrote:
Hi Jill, '

Thanks you for sending this information. I noticed that the waiver of property owner permission on the last page
does not have signatures, do you have a signed copy of this you could scan and submit?

Thanks, Sepi

Sepi Aghdaee

MPP/ MBA Candidate, 2016

Public Policy Program

Lorry | Lokey Graduate School of Business
Mills College

510.407.0053

On Sat, Nov 8, 2014 at 10:02 AM, Jill Broadhurst <jill 94109@yahoo.com> wrote:

Hi Sepi- Here is the application we turned into the PAAC and was approved last year. In it you will
find a budget that includes preparation, mural and overlook. If we just look at the mural itself we
allocated about 25-30, but even that can be reduced in cost with some of the unnecessary expenses
being removed.

Thanks.




Jill
510-701-7152

On Wednesday, October 15, 2014 10:53 AM, Jill Broadhurst <jill_94109@yahoo.com> wrote:

Hi Sepi-

The trestle is managed by Oakland Public Works. We actually went through the Oakland Arts
Commission and received all the necessary buy in for the design. | will find the budget presentation
and send it to you. '

On Friday, October 10, 2014 11:53 AM, Sepi Aghdaee <saghdaee@mills.edu> wrote:

Hi Jill,

I'm writing on behalf of Councilmember Libby Schaaf's office to follow up on the application you -
submitted for the mural grants program.

|.looked on montclairéic.orq and saw the photos and the video on the location. | did not find a budget
or information on the property owner and their written consent to allow the project.

Please submit the following information to complete the application:.

« Provide a preliminary budget summary that includes estimated costs of materials, supplies,
implementation, insurance, permits, artist fees, and any other expenses associated with the
proposed project. ' ‘

« Address and proof of ownership of the property/properties proposed for treatment with mural

« Written evidence of property owner’'s consent and sponsorship

Please don't hesitate to contact me with questions.

All the best, Sepi

Sepi Aghdaee

MPP/ MBA Candidate, 2016

Public Policy Program

Lorry | Lokey Graduate School of Business
Mills College

510.407.0053




